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Board of Public Works 

1600 O Street, PO Box 288  

Auburn, NE  68305 (402-274-4981) 

auburnbpw.com 

 

Nemaha County Fair 
August 14-17, 2022 
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¢ƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ ƻŦ tǳōƭƛŎ ²ƻǊƪǎ ό.t²ύ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǊŜƳƛƴŘ ŀƭƭ ŎǳǎǘƻƳŜǊǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ǊŀǘŜǎ ǿŜƴǘ ƛƴǘƻ ŜŦŦŜŎǘ WǳƴŜ мǎǘΦ  

.t²Ωǎ ǊŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ŦŜŜ ǇŀŎƪŜǘ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ǾƛŜǿŜŘ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŀǳōǳǊƴōǇǿΦŎƻƳΦ  

 

BPW customers, please be aware of scam calls. Never 

give out your banking information by email or phone 

unless you are sure of who you are speaking to. The 

BPW will not demand banking information by email or 

ǇƘƻƴŜΦ ²Ŝ ǿƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊŎŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ Ǉŀȅ ōȅ ǇƘƻƴŜ ŀǎ ȅƻǳr only 

option. You can learn more about recent scams on the 

Federal Trade Commission website at 

https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/features/scam-alerts. 

 

9ǉǳŀƭ tŀȅ /ǳǎǘƻƳŜǊǎΣ tƭŜŀǎŜ ¢ŀƪŜ bƻǘŜΧ 
Your equal pay monthly utility amount is reevaluated/recalculated 
every January & July of each year. That monthly equal pay amount 
may go up or go down depending on the previous 12-month usage 
of utility services. 
 

Cross Connection surveys have been mailed to all BPW -Auburn 

water customers. These surveys are required by the Department 

of Health and Human Services as part of our permit to operate a 

Water System. Every water service is required to complete one 

of these surveys every five years. Enough cannot be said about 

how quickly a cross connection can occur and cause harm to 

humans and animals. Completing and returning the form fulfills 

the requirement and will help us keep your water safe! 

https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/features/scam-alerts
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Our office will be 

closed  Monday  

July 4 th   
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Johnson-Brock 4th Grade Class 
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